ATTENTION

LINDMORE IRRIGATION DISTRICT GROWER

OnJuly 11, 2017 the Board set the allocation of water at one (1) acre foot of water per one
(1) acre of land (example: 10 acres of land is allocated 10 AF of water)

This allocation is for water beginning July 1, 2017 and used through November 20, 2017.
This allocation is what each landowner is responsible for and must use it prior to November
20, 2017. The District will bill landowners for any allocated water that is not used.

In addition to this minimum supply, the District announces that growers can use as much
water as they want from the District. In other words, each grower must use their one acre
foot allocation, but can use as much as they want above that.

The District’s current rate for water was set in May 2016 at $200 per acre foot. The Board
announces that due to substantial supply conditions, the rate for water will be temporarily
lowered to $75 per acre foot until November 20, 2017

If you have questions, contact District staff at 559-562-2534
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